
 
Collective Worship Theme this half term = Forgiveness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News  
The pupils and staff all looked fabulous in their red for Red   
Nose Day. Pupils enjoyed various puzzles and games. 
 

Red Nose Day 18 March 
Thank you to everyone who sup-
port ed Comic Relief and donat-
ed. To make your donations, 
please only use the following 
secure Parent Pay link which 

has been created to enable parents, carers and staff to 
easily donate.  The link has also been emailed to parents. 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/
Default.aspx?shopid=7600 
PE, swimming, sport 
St Alban Centre, Ampleforth is unavailable on the 21 March.  
Therefore, we will not be swimming, however, we will still be 
having PE at school, so please make sure pupils come to 
school in their PE kits, as usual.  Swimming is as normal the 
following week 
Consultation Evenings—5 and 6 April 
Letters with information was sent home this week.  Please 
return your appointment request as soon as possible.  Ap-
pointments are allocated on a first come, first served ba-
sis. All Year 6 pupils should attend with their parent/carer. 

18 March 2022 

DATES FOR YOUR   

DIARY 

21 Mar-NO SWIMMING 

29 Mar-Governors meeting 

1 April-Clubs finish 

1 April 6.30pm film night 

5 April-Consultation Even-

ing 

6 April-Consultation Even-

ing 

7 April-Agape picnic 

8 April-Y5/6 cricket boys 

8 April-break up 

25 April-training day 

26 April-training day 

27 April-pupils return to 

school 

29 April-Y5/6 cricket girls 

SPORT  
Swimming 
Athletics 

@SchoolGillamoor 

Gillamoor C 

of E Primary 

Winning House 

for last week was 

Oak and Elm 

This week’s       

winning House is 

Elm 

 

“If you want others to be happy, practice compassion. If you want to be  

happy, practice compassion”   Dalai Lama 

Attendance this week is  88.19 % 



 

Film Night 

1st April Film night 6.30pm at the school. 

Film Peter Rabbit. Cost £2.50 per child.   

2nd hand uniform will be for sale on the 

night. Egg decoration competition poster/info out start of next week.  

Link to our new Facebook page below.  Please follow for full updates of 

events and things happening   

https://www.facebook.com/groups/friendsofgillamoorschool/?ref=share 

 

Bewerley Park Residential 

Year 4 and Year 5 pupils who expressed an interest 

in the Bewerley Park residential have been given a 

letter with further information, dates and confirma-

tion.  Please can these be returned to school and the 

deposit paid via Parentpay by the 25 March. 

 

Mrs Paxton 
Sadly, Mrs Paxton will be leaving us next week.  A huge thank you to her 
for running breakfast and after school clubs for us.  We will all miss her.  
We have held interviews this week and we are delighted Mrs Robinson 
will be joining us and will be supervising breakfast club. 
Plastic bottles 
If anyone has any two litre plastic bottles they no longer require, we 
would appreciate them in school for science. 
News from our Clubs 
 
All clubs, except breakfast club, finish on Friday 1 April. 
 
Uniform 

Alex has mislaid his school sweatshirt and hoodie which are named.  

Please can you check uniform to make sure they haven’t been mixed up 

with your childs. 

 
School lunches 
Our exciting, new menus start after Easter.  Attached is the menu and 
order form which should be returned to school by the 30 March, to ena-
ble Mrs Thackerey to order the correct amount of provisions. 
 
Coronavirus—How long to stay at home 
If you have COVID-19, you should stay at home while you're infec-
tious to others. This can be for up to 10 days from when your 
symptoms start. Many people will no longer be infectious to others 
after 5 days. You can do a rapid lateral flow test from 5 days after 
your symptoms started (or the day you had the test if you do not have symp-
toms) and another the next day. If both tests are negative and you do not have 
a high temperature, you're less likely to pass COVID-19 to others and you can 
go back to your normal routine. If your test result is positive on day 5, you can 
carry on doing rapid lateral flow tests every day until you get 2 negative test 
results in a row. 

 

 

Staff Training 

Middle Leader train-

ing 

GDPR 

English network 

 

. 

 

School Lunches 

Week beginning 

21 March is week 
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